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Chickens in Dana Point

We have been living in Dana Point for the last 38 years. We love this community and are very pleased with its latest
improvements (palm trees lining the streets, reintroduction of two-way roads, additional landscaping, etc.) which move
in the direction of making Dana Point a world-class resort.

Therefore, you will understand our surprise upon learning that the City Council is debating whether backyard chickens
should be allowed within the boundaries of our city. Chickens belong on a farm, not in a residential area and especially

not in sophisticated Dana Point.

For this reason, we respectfully suggest you reconsider the validity of raising chickens in town.

Sincerely yours,

Christa and Claude Girault

24572 D Harbor View Dr.
Dana Point, CA 92629
Tel. 949 493 2731
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